

Prof. Shin Kamijo

Graduate School of Science and Engineering Yamaguchi University Yamaguchi 753-8512 Japan

Unser Zeichen

PK

PROF. PAUL KNOCHEL

Telefon: +49 (0)89 2180-77681 Telefax: +49 (0)89 2180-77680 knoch@cup.uni-muenchen.de

Postal Address Butenandtstr. 13 F2.030 81377 München Germany

München, 01.12.2014

Dear Prof. Kamijo,

It is with great pleasure that I can tell you that the editorial boards of Synlett, Synthesis, and Synfacts have chosen you as one of our "Thieme Chemistry Journal Awardees" in 2015. Individuals in this category are loosely defined as promising young professors at the beginning of their career (more or less), and every year we pick a few of them to receive free print and electronic subscriptions of all three journals as a gesture of encouragement. For further details about how to activate access, please contact Dr. Susanne Haak from the publishers (Thieme Verlag in Stuttgart) at susanne.haak@thieme.de.

With my best wishes for your continued success,

Prof. Paul Knochel Editor-in-Chief SYNTHESIS

P.VCI.